
 

Des Plaines River Watershed Workgroup 

Lakes Committee Meeting  

7/26/2018 

10:00 - 11:00 AM 

500 W. Winchester Road, Room 1168, Libertyville, IL 

Agenda 

Join the call: 847-377-3200, then 8002# 

1. Call the Meeting to Order. 

Mike Adam called the meeting to order at 10:05 a.m. 

2. Roll Call. 

Committee Members present were: Mike Adam, Rob Flood, and Mike Prusila (Alternate for 

Sharon Osterby). A quorum was present. 

Other attendees present were: Beth Adler, May Keen, Nick Huber, and Tom Morthorst. 

3. Items Added to the Agenda. 

4. Approval of 4/26/18 Meeting Minutes. 

Motion to approve the 4/26/18 Meeting Minutes. 

First: Mike P. 

Second: Rob F. 

Motion passed unanimously.  

5. Public Comment. 

6. New Business. 

a. NARP and TMDLs. 

Mike A. gave updates, costs, and a timeline for a NARP (due December 31, 2023). The 

Geosyntec quote is between $600,000 to $1,000,000 and does not include lakes. Will 

lakes need a NARP? Mike P. gave updates and informed Committee Members that IEPA 

will be finishing current TMDLs and are interested in using the Work Group Model for 

future TMDLs.  

 

 



7. Old Business 

a. 2018 Lake Monitoring. 

i. Inlet/Outlet Sampling on Select Lakes. 

Data from May 2018 sampling is being analyzed by the lab. Samples are still 

being taken and some pipes are partially buried, which creates flow problems. 

b. Zebra Mussel Monitoring. 

Monitors are currently at MBI stations in streams and are expected to be put in lakes 

where Zebra Mussels have appeared.  

8. Other Business. 

Mike A. announced the invitation to bring samples to the August 1, 2018 Aquatic Plant ID 

Workshop. Lake data has been added to the DRWW Web App. An educational plan and efforts 

for Third, Gages, and Druce Lakes will be developed with the help of a POD.  

9. Next Meeting – Oct 25, 2018. 

Rough draft of a communications plan and a POD are expected by Fall 2018. Election and 

approval of two new Committee Members: Tom Morthorst and Nick Hubert.  

10. Adjourn. 

Motion to adjourn. 

First: Mike P. 

Second: Rob F. 

Motion passed unanimously and meeting adjourned at 11:05 a.m. 


